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About this site

Welcome to the new Veterans' Affairs website.

The website:

e should make understanding the services and support we provide easier
e contains information presented in a simpler and more consistent way

e has been optimised to work well on desktops, tablets, and mobile phones.

Give us your feedback
We'd really like to hear what you think about the new site and to get your ideas on how we can make it better.

Tell us what you think (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/about-this-site/tell-us-what-you-think/)

In this section

Tell us what you think (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/about-this-site/tell-us-what-you-think/)

Terms of use, privacy and copyright (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/about-this-site/privacy-disclaimer-and-copyright-information/)

Social media house rules (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/about-this-site/social-media-house-rules/)

Style guide (http://va.cwp.govt.nz/about-this-site/style-guide/)
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